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13th March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Newchurch Robins Wraparound Care 
There have been some recent changes in Newchurch Robins with the 
introduction of a hot option for breakfast and sometimes after school. 
The children are now sitting down to eat breakfast together before 
they go to their classes.  It is lovely to see as the older ones are 
brilliant with the younger children. 
 

There has also been a lot of creative planning going on over the last few months with regards to the 
provision for our children who attend Newchurch Robins before and after school. We wanted to do 
something a little bit different! 
 
We have consulted with the children regarding the different things they would like to do when they are 
in Newchurch Robins, thinking about how we can cater for all ages and interests of those who attend. 
 
March will see the development of the space and the linked resources.  This will include the zoning of 
spaces to create bases which include: 

• Creative area 

• Role play (changing theme regularly) 

• Construction  

• Board games and puzzles 

• Gaming space 

• Chill out area 

• Reading Corner 

• LEGO table 

• Mindfulness table 
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Enrichment Activities 
Starting in April, there will be monthly themed activities for the children to engage in 
which will be linked to a children’s film. These activities will develop over the course of 
the month to meet the children’s interests and to maintain their enthusiasm and 
engagement. 
 
 

For example, Mary Poppins will be the theme for April and this will include activities such as: 
• Making different kinds of kites 

• Making bird feeders 

• Making origami birds and mobiles 

• Creating masterpieces with chalk 

As the month comes to an end, the children will have a movie night on the Friday complete with tickets,  
ice creams and popcorn.  Obviously, children who attend Robins on a Friday will be able to watch this, 
but we are opening this session up initially to any children who already regularly attend after school or 
breakfast club. You just simply book your onto the session. If this goes well, we will look to offering this 
out to other children.  
 
We have planned the enrichment calendar for the remainder of the year which you will be able to find 
by following this link: 
https://www.newchurchprimary.co.uk/website/newchurch_robins_wraparound_care/617404  
 
Summer Holiday Club 
 
It is this time of year when we begin to consider the running of our 
summer holiday club. In order for us to gauge the uptake of the 
provision if it is made available and to see if it would be financially 
viable, please could you complete this googleform: 
https://forms.gle/DKvuk4Ueyw6G5B6b6 to share your expression of 
interest. 
 
The form also includes an opportunity to share if you would be interested in attending holiday clubs at 
Newchurch throughout the year if we were able to offer them. 
 
As always, we welcome your comments and consultation so there is an opportunity to include these at 
the end of the form. 
 
With kindest regards, 
 

Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 
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